[bookmark: _GoBack]From: RENA BRADLEY 
Sent: 05 June 2015 20:17
To: Planning
Subject: Gavray Meadows.

Dear Sirs,

I would like it to be known that I strongly object to the Gavray Meadows site
being changed over to building l20 houses on there.   This is one of very few wildlife areas left in Bicester and is a much needed area for the town's population to enjoy and is also a site that is sustaining a lot of wildlife that could become extinct if new houses are built there.  I walk my dog in that area and love seeing the variety of butterflies there and also on occasions I have seen hares there which are quite rare in this part of the country.   So I would ask you to please vote against this area being changed over to housing.

Yours sincerely,
Rena Bradley.

